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Green Section Summer Meetings 
The United States Golf Association Green Section is planning to 

hold six meetings on golf courses during the period June 30 to July 
14, 1930. Excellent opportunities will be furnished at these meetings 
to 'discuss golf turf problems on the ground. The success which has 
attended the Green Section's summer meetings in the past has called 
for an increased number of these meetings, and it is fortunate that 
the six meetings now arranged for can be held under representative 
conditions within so short a period during the summer of this year. 
At all these meetings opportunity will be afforded on the demonstra­
tion turf gardens to compare different strains of grasses, different 
fertilizer tests, and the results of different cultural practices. Tha 
meetings will be open to anyone interested in such problems whether 
or not he may be affiliated with a club supporting the work of the 
Green Section. The meetings will be held at turf gardens on the 
golf courses listed below. 

June 30, 11 a. m. Detroit Golf Club, Detroit, Mich. 
July 1, 2 p. m. Sleigh Municipal Course, Grand Rapids, Mich. 
July 2, 2 p. m. Niagara Falls Municipal Course, Niagara Falls, 

N. Y. 
July 8,11 a. m. Mill Road Farm Course, West Lake Forest, 111. 
July 9, 2 p. m. Interlachen Club, Minneapolis, Minn. 
July 14, 11 a. m. Allegheny Country Club, Sewickley, Pa. This 

meeting will be held at the time of the Pennsylvania Golf Associa­
tion's amateur and open championship tournaments. 

The meeting on July 9 at the Interlachen Club will be held just 
before the National Open Tournament. This is the first time in 
several years that a Green Section meeting and the National Open 
Tournament have been held jointly, and it should accordingly prove 
of special interest, affording visiting turf enthusiasts an opportunity 
to follow the matches and become familiar with interesting features 
of the course while at the same time joining in the study of turf 
problems at the meeting to be held at the demonstration turf garden. 
Under the liberal support of cooperating local golf courses the dem­
onstration garden at Interlachen has become a real asset to the green-
keepers in the Minneapolis district. The garden is reported to be in 
excellent condition. In the evening there will be a dinner and a 
short program of talks on turf problems. The local greenkeepers' 
association and green committees are cooperating in the plans for 
this meeting. 
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